Northeast Frontier Railway

NOTICE INVITING EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR SHORTLISTING OF
PACKAGED DRINKING WATER FOR SUPPLY IN RAILWAY CATERING
UNITS OVER NORTHEAST FRONTIER RAILWAY (EXCEPT RAJDHANI &
SHATABDI TRAINS).

NO:- C/56/CD/PDW/E.O.1/1/2016/PT.1 Dated:- 25/01/2019

Application in the prescribed format has been invited from the interested manufacturer
companies/firms for short listing of BIS approved packaged drinking water brands for sale of
packaged drinking water bottles from Catering units over Northeast Frontier Railway ( except
Rajdhani & Shatabdi trains).

The last date for submission of EOI for short listing of packaged drinking water for supply in
Railway Catering units (Except Rajdhani & Shatabdi trains) issued vide EOI notification No.
C/56/CD/PDW/E.O.1/1/2016/PT.102/01/2019 Dated 02/01/2019 is extended till 17.00hrs of
16/02/2019.

The details of EOI notification and form can be downloaded from the Railway website i.e.

www.nfr.indianrailways.gov.in .

All other terms & conditions remain unchanged . //:?
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Dy.Chief Commercial Manager (TC & Catg. )
Northeast Frontier Railway, Maligaon



